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   I strongly oppose this bill.  Using the buzz word "discrimination" implies that it 

discriminates against certain races, genders or origin.  Discrimination actually is 

necessary when teaching to our young students.  Their minds are not fully developed 

so indoctrination through materials used in schools can give them the wrong 

idea that some sexual behavior is normal.  It's not the case.  Sexual indoctrination 

should not be part of the public schools.  This bill opens up young minds to unusual 

ideas that should not be exposed to in school.  Let the children alone.  No sexual 

indoctrination should be permitted.  Oppose `583. 


